
  ATTACHMENT XIII-I-A 

 

 

ATTACHMENT XIII-I-A: New Board Orientation 

 

Suggested Motion: None 

 

Recommended Action: Identify potential dates for the first new board orientation  

 with the IASB 

 

 

RELATED INFORMATION: 

  

I have contacted the Illinois Association of School Boards to find some potential dates for them to 

have a field service representative come out and begin the Board development process with the 

Board.  I will have some additional July dates by Monday evening.  

 

June 1 or 17 are potential dates that work with current staff and IASB. Depending upon whether or 

not the Board hires a new business manager, it may make sense to confirm what dates he or she is 

available as well.  

 

Some Boards try to do this as a Saturday workshop as well. If a date cannot be worked out with the 

IASB, as a backup, some of the ROE staff has been trained to manage Board orientations and would 

be willing to assist the Board.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

 


